
    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

East Park Spring 

Newsletter for Parents 
What’s been happening? 
Our book ‘East Park: 150 Years of Compassion’ was 

published on 21 March♥ 

We celebrated World Book Day 

Everyone had great fun on Red Nose Day 😊  
We had a massive party to celebrate  
Calum, Alexander and Luca turning 18! 
 

 

We♥ books and stories at East Park - School 

and Workmates came together for a sensory 

story in The Hub to mark World Book Day 

At last! Road markings have 

finally been laid out on 

Maryhill Road. We hope this 

makes coming to school 

safer for everyone. 

Key Dates: 
28 March - School closes for Spring break at 

2.30pm  
15 April – School re-opens 
06 May – May Day holiday 

07 May – Inservice Day (school closed) 
15 May – Parents and Carers Evening 

17 May – Fashion Show 6-8pm 
24 May and 27 May – Late May Holiday 

28 May – School re-opens 
19 June – Taxis to Troon annual 77th outing! 

25 June – Annual Celebration Event 
26 June – School closes for Summer Break at 

2.30pm 

 



  

Please do get in touch if you have any 

suggestions or queries.  Either speak to 

your child’s class teacher, or contact me 

on 0141 9462050 or at 

Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  

Best wishes,                         
Catriona Campbell (Head of Education) 

We are doing the Kiltwalk on 

28 April (3 different distances 

to match different fitness 

levels!) – keep an eye on 

social media if you’d like to 

sponsor a walker! The event 

has sold out this year and we 

have 31 people walking to 

support us! 

We have been really busy making textile 

pieces for the Fashion Show! Tickets will 

be ready soon. Domanic’s design is the 

background for this newsletter (left)        

There’s a fantastic show of Esther’s drawings on 

display in The Hub – check it out at Parents and 

Carers’ Evening if you haven’t seen it        

Our very own book celebrating 150 years 

of East Park is available now from all 

good book shops or from us! You can 

read this article about the book here: 

'Forgotten children' buried in 

Glasgow graves remembered | 

Glasgow Times 
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